
I am a born and raised Oregonian, I have a vaccine injured child on record. I was educated in Oregon, 
went to Univeristy here, I have done my reasearch. Do not let this bill happen!! Please hear our voices.  
I will move my family from this state and be broken hearted should this move forward.  
 
I strongly oppose HB3036 
 
 
 
--  
Kyle Pfeiffer  
503.819.9226  

 


